
Dear Sir,

We would like to defer the application for two months in order to address the comments from
transportation department.

Should you have any question, please call me at                    .

Thank you for you attention.

Regards,
Arnold

Request to defer s16 Application for Sea View Villa ref:100215/09/2021 14:41
From: Speed-add Consultancy Company Limited <info@saccl.com>
To: tpbpd@pland.gov.hk
Cc: dckwong@pland.gov.hk
Sent by: 
Please respond to info@saccl.com
History:
This message has been forwarded.
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